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Dear parents and carers,

January has flow by so quickly and it has been great to see the children settle 
back into school life. 

God bless, 

Mr. Hodgson,
Principal

‘Pilgrims of Hope’
This month, the church launched 

it’s jubilee year, a time for extra 

prayer and reflection, along with 

their message for us to be 

‘Pilgrims of Hope’.  There are 

many people in the world who  

lack hope for one reason or 

another – war, famine, poverty, 

loneliness. As a school, we will be 

reflecting on what we can do to 

bring hope to others – though 

prayers, volunteering and fund-

raising events. We look forward 

to hearing what ideas the 

children come up with and 

cannot wait to share our hope 

and generosity with the 

community and the wider world 

over the course of 2025.



PLEASE NOTE – following a recent 
survey, parents overwhelmingly 
voted for Facebook to be our way 
to share information, pictures and 
events. 

Please find our new Facebook 
page a:t 
https://www.facebook.com/StPete
rsCobridge

We will no longer be using 
Twitter/X and will use this 
Facebook page instead. 

On 14th January, the Key 
Stage 2 members of our 
school choir had an 
unforgettable experience 
performing at Young Voices 
in Birmingham! The students 
joined thousands of others 
from across the country to 
sing a range of songs. It was 
an incredible opportunity to 
showcase their hard work, 
sing alongside professional 
artists, and be part of the 
UK’s largest children’s choir.

New Facebook page!

Young Voices Concert: 

https://www.facebook.com/StPetersCobridge


Year 5 had an amazing day 
with an Ancient Greek 
workshop where they learnt 
about Athens and Sparta. 
They reinacted a battle with 
shields and spears and learnt 
about the formation and 
weapons used. 

We led our own city state 
and used democracy to 
make decisions. We played 
Ancient Greek board games 
and wrote on papyrus paper 
with a wooden quill using 
the Greek workshop.

Year 5 Ancient Greek 
Workshop:

The children in Year 6 
visited St Chad's 
Cathedral as part of our 
learning about Baptism 
and Confirmation in our 
RE lessons. We had a tour 
around the Cathedral and 
learned lots of 
information about things 
we could see around us. 
We also took part in mass 
before we headed back to 
school.

Year 6 Cathedral Trip:



Year Star Award Handwriting 
Award

Learning 
Behaviours

Goldfinch 
Award

TT Rockstars

YN Alden Umoh
Lana Hassan
Yahya Ali
Asher Umoh

Afaan Wajid
Elena Rocha
Haytham Balal
Shahroz Bukhari

Nia Ali
Milania Obeng
Dua Arslan
Eliyza Hussain

YR Selin Yavuzyigit
Muneeba Hussain
Micah Marfo
Aroosha Saber Khan

Henry Stubbs
Arissa Ali
Muhammad Ali 
Ahsan
Mariam Haque

Muhammad Irtaza
Tamarautari
Igbiriki
Ryan Rasekhizadeh
Umer Daood

Aleena Hussain
Armaan Adnan
Aliyah Khaliq
Luqman Ali

Y1 David Cervenak
Afiyah Imran
Kelvin Sithole
Aaiza Ali

Aliyzah Khoshall
Ijeoma Barter 
Eneje
Adam Haji
Aliyzah Khoshall

Suleiman Khan
David Cervenak
Haider Choudhury
Zohan Ali

Noor Ul Saba
Fatima
Aaiza Ali
Dania Mustafa
Zainab Abbas

Y2 Ayaan Ahmed
Poppie Beswick
Jacob Hughes
Janelle Asubioko

Abdu Abdullah
Habiba Akhtar
Hashim Imran
Zaina Choudhury

Navroop Kang
Mina Omar
Hasan Saber
Zedan Hussain

Tamjid Leeton
Ayaan Ahmed
All of Y2
Ammara Uddin

Hasan Saber
Navroop Kang

Y3 Musa Adeel
Humayra Choudhury
Rumaisa Khaliq
Khadija Ahmed

Luqman Rabani
Ruby Rahman
Ayaat Faisal
Husnain
Mehmood

Ayaat Faisal
Araf Islam
Jannah Hussain
Myra Yousaf

Jannah Hussain
Myra Yousaf
Ruby Rahman
Naomi Trocewicz

Y4 Amelia Ali
Prince Barter Eneje
Tahmid Ahamed
Amelia Ali

Haiza Imran
Bawan Ibrahim
Haiza Imran
Akam Ismael

Huwainaa Aqeeb
Aeman Ansar
Esra Yacoub
Wafaa Fayyaz

Ebun Oyelade
Mahreen Tariq
Elias Hawley
Yahya Mazahir

Aron Mariwan

Y5 Carla Tavares da 
Rocha
Mia Mofina
Amaaz Mehmood
Kanya Noori

Mustafa Khan
Carla Tavares Da 
Rocha
Adriel Ncube
Ernnest Obent
Boafo

Aya Haji
Oscar Stubbs
Jayden Lee
Esaam Khan

Monira Choudhury
Ismail Mohammed
Mustafa Khan
Hadi Imran

Naziha Islam
Ernest Obeng
Boafo
Abubakr Imran
Sadia Rahman

Y6 Halima Ahmed
Momin Faisal
Aland Amin
Ruqayah Ahmed

Yusuf Haji
Cindy Lin
Halima Ahmed
Ruqayah Ahmed

Laibah Khanum
Abdullah Ishtiaq
Habeeb Khan
Jozi Noor

Laaibah Ahmed
Arman Khan
Abdur Raheem 
Athif
Amir Ali

Laibah Khanum
Inaaya Haque
Momin Faisal



Name Class

Y4 Tamworth Castle

Wednesday 5th February Mental Health Week – Coffee morning

Friday 14th February School closes for half term, 3:10pm

Monday 24th February School reopens, 8:30am

Week of 24th February Parent consultations: Nursery = 10th March, Rec = 4th March

Y1 = 27th Feb, Y2 = 6th March,          Y3 = 5th March, Y4 = 3rd March, Y5 = 25th Feb, Y6 = 26th Feb

Thursday 6th March World Book Day

Wednesday 5th March Y5 & 6 War Horse @Regent Theatre 

Friday 7th February


